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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
WELCOME TO THE THINK SHARE ACT TEAM 
 
On Friday afternoons, as part of our Kid’s Curriculum program, your child will be participating in activities 
with the Think Share Act team. 
 
The Grose View Think Share Act team act as environmental leaders within the school.  Their role is to 
educate their peers, and act on environmental projects.  Over the past four years, our TSA team have 
investigated wildlife species within our environmental area, provided efficient waste solutions around 
the school and managed our school’s revegetation program to support the growth of native species and 
eradicate/control invasive weeds. 
 
For the remainder of Term 2, and during Term 3, we will be working on our long term project to eradicate 
and control the invasive weed, lantana, from the Environmental Education Area and the school grounds. 
 
To participate in this activity students will need to wear long pants and long sleeved shirts.  Work boots 
or gumboots are recommended, especially after rain as the area can get wet and boggy.  Please be 
aware, clothes and shoes will get very dirty and muddy so old clothes are best. 
 
We are aiming to work in the area as much as possible throughout the winter months.  Students are 
welcome to bring a change of clothes to school that can be stored in my classroom storeroom.  Students 
who do not have workwear will still be able to participate in the program as part of the project involves 
cataloguing and identifying plant species. 
 
In 2022, the students made a significant contribution to the program.  We are looking forward to the 
contribution of the 2023 cohort. 
 
If you have any questions, or you could volunteer some time or expertise in this area, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms Michelle Leer 
THINK SHARE ACT Coordinator 
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